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In October at the Wichita RMASFAA Conference, I completed my term as the Nebraska state delegate on 
the board of directors and Stacy Dieckman took over the role. At the board meeting, the training 
committee shared that Nebraska has the most people with NASFAA credentials and the most credentials 
overall of any state in the region. This shows all of the hard work of our PDRC from the past two years.  
 
I served as the Association Governance Committee Chair which has a separate report. 
 
On February 5, 2018 I testified at the Nebraska state appropriations committee meeting on behalf of 
NeASFAA to request additional lotter funds to make up for the proposed general funds reduction from 
the NOG.  
 


